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Head’s hello,  
 
We have a great deal of exciting news to share with you this week. Due to funding changes, we have 
been able to appoint a year 1 class teacher, Miss Jade Nailyard, for September 2021! We are  
absolutely delighted to be able to do this as it means less year group splits. Miss Nailyard will teach 
Cherry Class and her teaching assistant will be Mrs Davis. She will be in school for transition week and 
will be able to meet and greet parents at the gate so you can get to know her.   
 
Sadly, the rapid rise in covid cases in Cornwall has meant we have had to run parents’ consultations 
over the phone and sports days without parents present. The guidance to self-isolate if you have had 
close contact (or if informed via contact tracing) is still ten days. Therefore, we have taken the  
decision to have end of term picnics in school rather than the family picnic we had planned. The 
school does not want to be responsible for the spread of the virus or causing anyone to have to  
self-isolate for ten days.   
 
It is my hope the government guidance will change, and we can run a school with parents and  
guardians able to attend events, without bubbles and without the risk of closure in September.   

 

Natalie Simmonds 

Headteacher 

 

Lostwithiel School Classes 2021-2022 
  

Apple Class Reception children Mrs Webber 
Mrs George 

Cherry Class Year 1 
  

Miss Nailyard 
Mrs Davis 

Oak Class Year 2 Mrs Naylor 
Mrs Laitham 

Beech Class Year 3 Mr Boxall 
Mrs Doney 

Maple Class Year 4 and 5 Mrs Kriskovic 
Mrs Middleton 

Mrs Tiddy 
  

Conkers Class Year 5 and 6 Mrs Faircloth 
Mr Stead 

Miss Whitlock 
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THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 
 

 

 

APPLE  Charlie for great progress in maths and Max for working hard in RWI 

CHERRY Mabel for trying her best in all subjects and making excellent progress in reading and maths 

  and Alicia for listening carefully and trying hard in maths 

OAK   Indigo for making such good progress in writing and Bertie for always trying his hardest and 

  making fabulous progress in his reading   

BEECH  William for his all round progress and excellent attitude to learning and Keylah for her  
  perseverance and progress in learning to tell the time  
 
MAPLE     Martha for amazing effort during independent writing and Olivia for great effort with play 
  script writing and always tackling the day with a smile 
 
CONKERS   Ruben for amazing knowledge and higher level vocabulary in maths and writing and Matilda 
  for great engagement in discussion this week 

LSA LOTTERY 
CONGRATULATIONS WINNERS! 

1st, ball number 27, Vicky—2nd, ball number 30, Helen—3rd ball number 20, Alice  
If you would like to join in the LSA lottery it’s only £2 a ball.  Please email lsalotto03@gmail.com to purchase a ball or 

for more information. Proceeds from the LSA lottery go back into supporting extra curricular  
activities and equipment in school. 
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LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL LUNCH MENU  
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